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Notice: TLC Accepting Electric Vehicle License 
Applications Beginning October 19 

 

As of today, October 19, 2023 For-Hire Vehicle Licenses are available for 
electric vehicles (EVs) for any qualifying person or entity. Mirroring the 
current exemption for wheelchair accessible vehicle (WAV) licenses, TLC 
will be taking applications for EVs and WAVs pursuant to the recent For-
Hire Vehicle License Report. 

New applicants must already own an EV or a WAV to apply.   

Prior to applying for an EV license, TLC encourages applicants to 
understand the economic and operational considerations of owning 
and driving an EV.   

We also encourage applicants to utilize federal and state incentives that 
may be available to EV drivers, such as the Federal Clean Vehicle Credit, 
and the Drive Clean Rebate.  

To apply for an EV license, your Base must first submit a Base 
Affirmation in TLC’s online portal TLC  Up . Once submitted, you may 
apply for the EV license through the License Applications, Renewals and 
Summonses (LARS) site.  

Email questions to: licensingInquiries@tlc.nyc.gov  

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/tlc/downloads/pdf/license-pause-report-2023-02.pdf
https://www.nyc.gov/assets/tlc/downloads/pdf/license-pause-report-2023-02.pdf
https://www.irs.gov/credits-deductions/clean-vehicle-and-energy-credits
https://www.nyserda.ny.gov/All-Programs/Drive-Clean-Rebate-For-Electric-Cars-Program
https://a156-nauf.nyc.gov/tlcup/
https://apps.nyc.gov/lars/
https://apps.nyc.gov/lars/
mailto:licensingInquiries@tlc.nyc.gov

